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If this bill passes it will hurt the lower income people. My familys household consists 

of 3 senior adults and 1 disabled adult. All of which our income is derived from SS. 

We will not be able to  

afford the expense of the proposed changes to our private well. You are always 

talking about how you want to help the lower income people and then you try to get 

something like this passed. It doesn’t make sense. This bill will no way help anyone 

but the state, and your job is to help the people. Do not put another expense on the 

already high cost of living, of the lower income and seniors in our state. We already 

live month to month on our combined incomes. This justs makes it even harder to 

make ends meet monthly. 

How about making a change that actually helps all if the people of Oregon and start 

cutting the waste! We can't afford waste in our household and our leaders should 

NOT allow waste in our States home either. 

 

Imagine, cutting costs as opposed to creating costs for the people you serve. 

 

Respectfully, 

The Tappert Family of Prineville, Oregon 


